
Announcements for Thursday, October 24, 2019 

 

❖ It’s not too late to sign up for the ASVAB. Our Air Force JROTC will host the ASVAB test 

on October 31st at 9:30 am in the auditorium. The ASVAB test can help you decide what 

career path is best for you. You can sign up for the test in the JROTC room located in the 

ninth grade building; Room N123. 

 

❖ Hello Spike Nation! There will be a meeting in the courtyard tomorrow morning at 8:45. 

Spike on! 

 

❖ The Friends of the Bartram Trail Public Library will offer ACT and SAT prep courses now 

until November 19th, 2019. Two instructors are provided one for Math and one for 

Reading/Writing. Students can also learn about test taking tips and strategies. The cost 

is $45 each. Email folbtl@gmail.com with any questions or to sign up. Enrollment 

packets are available at the Bartram Trail Public Library front desk. 

 

❖ Girls basketball tryouts will be held Monday, October 28th through Wednesday, October 

30th after school.  Exact times will be announced by the end of the week. 

 


